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Hi Kelly,
  I live on Peruvian Ave and I’m so happy to hear the news that the Colony has transformed the unsightly loading
dock into a lovely garden!!
What a great plus for our neighborhood!!!!
Not only are we residents of the neighborhood , we are employed at the Ferretti Group at 125  Worth Ave.
We are frequent visitors to the Colony.
We both welcome  new and innovative ideas.
In this time of COVID-19 we welcome the sound of people enjoying themselves.With large stores closing all around
us... I really hope you consider this a huge plus for traffic and exposure to our neighborhood!
Thank you!
Peter Hopwood and Cathy Moore
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